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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
You may have noticed that our website (www.brede.e-sussex.sch.uk)  has a new look. It should now be 
much easier to navigate. Class teachers have added information about this term’s learning journeys 
which will be updated with photos as the children’s learning progresses. 
 
Following our Parent Forum meeting at the beginning of term, it was suggested that parents might like 
the opportunity to meet informally for a coffee and chat. The school is happy to host this on Wednesday 
22nd September (9-10am) straight after drop off in the Acorn room, so please come in via the Acorn 
room door on the playground. Everyone is welcome. Jessica Thurston (Vinnie & Tommy’s mum) and 
Molly Dutton (Poppy-Jayne’s mum) will be on hand to help. 
 
 

 
Parent Information 
                                                                                                          
 
 

Parent Forum 
 

This term’s parent forum meeting was very 

productive. We discussed plans on how the forum 

can be part of Children in Need and this year’s Christmas Fair. We also came 

up with the idea of a parents’ coffee morning held in the Acorn room, this 

would be hosted from morning drop off. This would provide an opportunity 

for parents only, to gather and have a chat around a cuppa.  

It would be lovely to see as many of you there as possible. 

 

Thank you                                                     

Jessica Thurston 

 
Flu immunisation 
Please make sure you complete the online form so that your child can receive their flu immunisation. 
Website address: www.susseximmunisatons.co.uk/forms/Flu 
School Code: SX114389 
The deadline to complete the form on line is 11am,  five days before 12/10/2020. 
 
Secondary School Applications for September 2022  
The closing date for secondary school applications is 31 October 2021.  
You should have now received a leaflet explaining how to apply for a school place. If you need assistance 

please email us at office@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk or direct to admissions@eastsussex.gov.uk. 
 
SEND Joint Strategic Needs Assessment (JSNA) outcome 
The SEND JSNA was undertaken between September 2020 and May 2021 with input from public health, the 
local authority, the NHS Clinical Commissioning Group, East Sussex Parent Carer Forum (ESPCF) and 
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community voluntary sector partners. This SEND JSNA is published here: JSNA - Comprehensive Needs 
Assessments (eastsussexjsna.org.uk).  This document contains important information about the current 
strengths and areas for development regarding provision, assessment, outcomes and the lived experience of 
children and young people with SEND in East Sussex. 
 

COVID guidance for parents 
 
Please see the link below for updated guidance: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-
providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/step-4-update-what-parents-
and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges 
 
Parent Consultations 
The first of three parent consultations will be held week beginning 18th October  (both face to face 
meetings or telephone options will be offered as many parents found this convenient last year). 
Information will be sent out at a later date. If you need to speak to someone about any concerns, senior 
staff are on the playground each morning and teachers are available for brief chats at the end of the day. 
Appointments can be made via the office if you have a concern requiring a longer discussion. We are 
always happy to meet you. 
 
Parent Questionnaire 
We would really appreciate your feedback if you can spare the time to fill in the copies sent home with 
children. Many thanks to those parents who have already returned them.  
 
Parent Governor Vacancy 
Please contact the office if you would like more information about the governing body and its strategic role. 
 

Diary Dates 
 
 
 
 

 
Parent Coffee Morning – Wednesday 22nd September 9.00am  All welcome. 
 
Parent Consultations week beginning 18th October 
 
 
End of Term 1      Friday 22nd October 2021 
 
Start of Term 2     Monday Mon 1st November 
 
Christmas Fair      Wednesday 1st December 
 
End of Term 2      Thursday 16th December  (INSET Friday 17th December) 
 
 
East Sussex Term Dates 2021-2022 
 
https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/media/17205/2021-22-school-holiday-and-term-dates-updated.pdf 
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